BCAS

BURDEKIN CANE AUDIT SERVICES LTD

25" May 2020

Dear Sir/ Madam

We wish to advise that for the 2020 Crushing Season our Cane Audit Service Levy will
be set at $0.115. This represents an increase of $0.03 from the previous season levy of
$0.085. As in previous seasons the levy will be charged at $0.0575 for the miller and
$0.0575 for the growers.

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact myself.

Yours faithfully

AL dA

Paul Turnbull
Chairman - Burdekin Cane Audit Services Limited

167 Queen Street
AYR, QLD, 4807
PO Box 1356
AYR, QLD, 4807

PHONE 0747 229736
FAX 0747 836703
EMAIL  danny.horan@findex.com.au




